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During the course of this training we will look at some of the reasons 

why some pupils find mathematics such a challenge. We will look at 

ideas from current research and explore how difficulties in other 

areas such as dyslexia and speech, language and communication 

difficulties can impact on pupils’ mathematical confidence and ability. 

By the end of the morning we will have shared a variety of strategies 

that can be used in the classroom to support learning in mathematics. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Access & 

INCLUSION 

CENTRE 

Queen Elizabeth II Jubilee School, Kennet 
Road, London, W9 3LG Tel: 020 7641 

5825, Fax: 020 7641 5823 

Email: training@qe2cp.westminster.sch.uk 

 

A provider of specialist 

training for Tri-borough School 

communities, other London 

Boroughs, and nationally, 

through a range of events and 

training days. 

Cost:  Free to Tri Borough Schools and services £40 for all other participants    
   
 

This course will be held at the Access & Inclusion Centre, 

Queen Elizabeth II Jubilee School, Kennet Road, W9 3LG 
 

For more information and to book please contact Carla Pereira 

Tel: 0207 641 5825  Email: training@qe2cp.westminster.sch.uk 
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